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PLANNING COMMISSION APPLICATIONS SOUGHT FOR AN UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 

Applications Being Accepted May 30 – June 17, 2016 
  

Chino Hills, CA – Residents who are interested in serving on the Planning Commission are 
invited to complete an application for consideration.  Mayor Art Bennett will review the 
applications and make a selection to fill an unscheduled vacancy created after long-time 
Planning Commissioner Karen Bristow submitted her resignation because she is leaving the 
area.  Mrs. Bristow was appointed to the first Planning Commission in February of 1992 by 
the late Mayor James S. Thalman.  Applications must be submitted to the City Clerk’s Office 
on the second floor at City Hall, 14000 City Center Drive, by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, June 
17th.   
  
 The Planning Commission meets on the first and third Tuesday of each month at 
7:00 p.m. to review issues related to development and building and safety.  The 
Commission also reviews site plans, amendments to the Development Code and General 
Plan, residential designs, design standards, and development standards. 
 

Applications are available online at 
www.chinohills.org/PlanningCommissionApplication and at Chino Hills City Hall, 14000 City 
Center Drive, and on the second floor in the City Clerk’s Lobby. Completed applications 
may also be mailed to: City Clerk’s Office, Chino Hills City Hall, 14000 City Center Drive, 
Chino Hills, CA  91709.  To request a faxed application, please call (909) 364-2620 or send 
an e-mail to cityclerk@chinohills.org.    

 
A nomination is expected to be made at the June 28th City Council meeting.  

Members of the City Council must affirm the appointment.   
 
Applications to volunteer to serve on the Parks and Recreation, Planning, and Public 

Works Commission are always available online and may be submitted at any time.  
Completed applications are valid for a period of two years and will be considered if a 
vacancy occurs during that time.  For additional information, please call the City Clerk’s 
Office at (909) 364-2620. 
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